
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 14th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, we have had to change the date of our trip to the Living 
Rainforest. We will now be going on Thursday 4th April (the last day of this term). We are 
sorry if this causes any inconvenience.  The timings of the day will remain the same as all that 
has changed is the date. 
 
For the parents who have kindly volunteered to help, we apologise if this causes problems 
and we will understand if this means that you are no longer able to come with us. We hope 
that you will have enough time to change your arrangements and will still be able to come and 
help. 
 
Again, we apologise for the change of date but we are still looking forward to an amazing trip, 
and what a way to celebrate our learning this term. 
 
Please fill out the reply slip below and return to the school office by Monday 18th March. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Alison Armstrong and Lulu Sparre 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Name …………………………………………….     Class ……………………………………….. 
 
 
I give permission for my child named above to attend the Living Rainforest Trip on Thursday 
4th April. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………..        Date …………………………….. 
 
 
PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY MONDAY 18TH MARCH 


